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Dear Parent:

I am looking forward to working with your son this year as he focuses on becoming a strategic reader.  His success requires a working partnership between him, the other students in the class, and me.  My commitment is to do my best to teach him strategies to help him be a successful reader in the Xtreme Reading Course.  

Part of the Xtreme Reading Course involves Book Study Activities where students read outside of class.  To be successful, your son will need your encouragement.  I would appreciate your help in supporting our Book Study Program by ensuring that he reads at home every day for about 15 to 30 minutes.   I will provide a chart where he can write the number of pages that he reads each day. It is to be turned in every week.

Research shows the following:

· Reading outside of school….

·  5 minutes a day  = 21,000 words read in a year

· 10 minutes a day = 622,000 words read in a year

· 15 minutes a day = 1,146,000 words read in a year  (Hayes & Ahrens, 1988)

As you can see, the more time spent reading, the more words a student reads. The more words read, the better reader the student becomes. 

In order to record your son’s reading growth over the course of the year, I request your permission to administer standardized tests which will indicate his reading levels.  This information will be treated as confidential information and will be shared only with you and staff directly involved with your son.  Your son’s name or any information about your son will not be specifically associated with any findings about this reading program.  Please sign below and return to me by _____________.  

Student’s name______________________________________

Parent’s Signature________________________________
        Date______________ 

Please feel free to ask me for other updates if you want further information.  I will be happy to sit down, review, trouble-shoot, and celebrate your son’s progress with you.  You may contact me by email or phone if you have additional questions. 

Sincerely,

